TERRA

CONSULTING

September 11, 2017

Jim McAdoo

RMCP NOI Processing

Tennessee Division of Water Resources
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11" Floor
Nashville, TN 37243

RE: McCarthy McGhee Tyson Airport Batch Plant
Tracking No. TNG110426

Mr. McAdoo:

The attached Notice of Intent is being submitted on behalf of McCarthy Improvement Company, Inc. to
request that the permit referenced above be reinstated. The Notice of Coverage under this permit was
originally issued March 14, 2016. The plant operated between July 2016 and January 2017. A letter
requesting termination of the permit was submitted in April 2017. There is now additional paving that
must be completed at the airport and McCarthy is requesting that the original permit be reinstated.

The additional paving is expected to be complete within a month of beginning operations. The plant will
operate in the location identified in the original NOI, and the Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan
originally developed for the plant will be re-implemented.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at
jacki@terraconsultingllc.com (770-573-3055) or Mark Rhodes at mrhodes@mccarthyimprovement.com
(563-528-1100).

Jacki Congleton Zék/
Project Manager

Sincerely,

Ce: Mark Rhodes, McCarthy Improvement Company, Inc.
Allen Wilkinson, Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation,
Knoxville Field Office
Justin Teague, Director Blount County Stormwater Program (MS4)
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